INFORMATION FOR PATIENTS REGARDING RESCUE PACKS
We have had several telephone calls to the surgery requesting ‘rescue packs’ for patients who suffer from respiratory conditions such as asthma and COPD.

These will not routinely be issued to anyone.

For asthma:  patients need to seek medical assistance depending on their asthma action plan.  For example if you have moderate asthma, ask for a GP appointment (which will be triaged on the phone re COVID19 first).  Acute severe asthma:  telephone 999.

For COPD:  for a rescue pack to be issued, the GP/doctor would have to have a very explicit conversation with the patient, distinguishing between symptoms of COVID-19 and symptoms of COPD exacerbation.  A person suffering from COVID-19 could be caused further harm from using a rescue pack.

Asthma UK:  www.asthma.org.uk and British Lung Foundation:  www.blf.org.uk have sound advice for staying well for both of these conditions.
